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The Valley Village Foundation was formed to ensure the future
financial viability of Valley Village. The focus of the Foundation is the

endowment to provide lifelong care for our clients.

Please join us in welcoming Joe Perdenza to his new
role as Treasurer of the Valley Village Foundation.
Joe's history with Valley Village spans eight years. He
volunteered to help set up for and assist with Valley
Village fundraising events. He bridged connections to
help Valley Village with corporate fundraising. Before
becoming treasurer of the Foundation Board, Joe was
a Foundation Board member and is a current
member of the Valley Village Legacy Group. 

Joe is the Director of Finance and Business Manager
at The GARVI Group, a diversified commercial real
estate company operating in Southern California.

TREASURER OF THE VALLEY VILLAGE FOUNDATION

His experience includes 27-years of business and commercial banking. Joe holds
a degree in Finance from Roosevelt University. Joe resides in Woodland Hills, CA,
with his wife Kara and their two children. 

Please join us in thanking Bob Hay for his many
years of service to the Valley Village Foundation.
Bob recently decided to step down from his role
as Treasurer of the Foundation after 19 years.
Prior to joining the Foundation, Bob, through his
company Perry, Hay, Chu, and Associates,
assisted Valley Village with our accounting needs
for several years. In 2002, Bob assisted with
establishing the Valley Village Foundation. Bob
donated his time to file tax returns for the
Foundation since its inception.

BOB HAY – THANK YOU FOR YOUR
SERVICE

He is a long-time donor to Valley Village and a member of the Valley Village
Legacy Group. We appreciate Bob, and he will always be a member of the Valley
Village family. 

BOB HAY (LEFT) AND 
PHIL MOTHERSPAW (RIGHT)



Valley Village is an official nonprofit
partner in the LA Big 5K this year.
Organizations and individuals will
join Team Valley Village for the
event and raise funds that support
the programs helping women and
men with developmental and
intellectual challenges live
independently as possible. 

JOIN TEAM VALLEY VILLAGE IN
THE LA MARATHON

To learn more, to register, or to help raise funds, please visit valleyvillage.org/la-
marathon. Please follow ValleyVillageLA on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter to
get up-to-date announcements and training tips. 

The LA Big 5K is a family-friendly race open to participants of all ages and
abilities, including runners, walkers, and strollers. All participants will receive a
race shirt, finishers medal, post-race refreshments, and a truly unforgettable
race experience. This year's race takes place on November 6, 2021.

UPCOMING SURVEY FOR SMALL GROUP LEGACY EVENTS
We want to hear from you! In the next few weeks, we will share a survey with
Legacy Group members. We will use your feedback to plan upcoming events for
Legacy Group Members.

Valley Village staff recently delivered
plants and gardening supplies from a
local Boy Scout to our group homes and
day programs. Residents and care
providers will use the plants and supplies
to enhance the gardens they've created.
We will be sharing photos of residents and
their gardens as they plant, cultivate, and
grow flowers, fruit, and vegetables. Please
follow Valley Village on Facebook,
Instagram, and Twitter at ValleyVillageLA

GARDENING AT VALLEY VILLAGE
GROUP HOMES 

to see more pictures of our residents enjoying the fruits of their gardens! Learn
more about the gardening project at valleyvillage.org/blog 

http://valleyvillage.org/blog?fbclid=IwAR1bYjndQcOc3YoXAOmmJYkEJv4BhAeEW0wbOlsO1NGbtju60__6PquZQ5Y

